
   See that you do not look down on one of these little ones. For I tell you
that their angels in heaven always see the face of my Father in heaven.  -
Psalm  66:5

   So much is happening this month. First there is Mother's Day. We wish
all Mothers, Grandmothers, and Great Grandmothers a very Happy
Mother's Day. 

   Then we have our Preschool Moving On Ceremony. All are invited to
attend on May 27th at 5:30p.m. at St. Gabriel Catholic Church. We will have
cake and ice cream sundae's following the ceremony. 

   We would especially like to thank John Paul Van De Ryt and his scout
team for the amazing job improving our playground. The children are truly
enjoying the new features, the music wall, the ball drop, and the sandbox.
Thanks again scouts!

"Miss" Pam
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Upcoming Events

REFERRAL PROGRAM
Our Referral Incentive. You can get a
month free tuition by referring a family to
our Preschool. For details pick up a flyer
in the preschool lobby.

June
 

6th Summer Program Begins
 

 

27th Moving On Ceremony; 5:30pm

27th Last Day of Preschool 

30th - 3rd Closed - Summer Prep 

May
This month we will celebrate Isaac and
Penelope's 5th Birthday!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

It is desirable that children be kind,
appreciative, and pleasant. These
qualities should be taught and not

hoped for.   
-  James Dobson

Our Summer program begins June 6th.
Different themes each week with water day
every Friday. Sign up for a week or two or all
8 weeks. 

SUMMER PROGRAM

Thank you to all participants and pledges.
Our 3rd Annual Run-A-Thon winners are;
Most Pledges - Caleb
Most Laps Graduate Girl - Bailie
Most Laps Graduate Boy - Justin
Most Laps Underdog Girl- Athena
Most Laps Underdog Boy - Caleb

Congratulations!!!

RUN-A-THON

Congratulations!Congratulations!


